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CCTV Privacy Notice 

 
Responsibility Principal 

Endorsed by  Not required 

Due for Review Not required 

 
Help for non-English speakers 
 
If you need help to understand the information in this policy please contact the school on 9799 1440. 

 
 

 
Hampton Park Primary School has decided to install a closed-circuit television (CCTV) system at our school.  

This Privacy Notice outlines how the CCTV system will be used, including the use and disclosure of any footage 
produced by the CCTV system so as to be consistent with Victorian privacy law. 

Need for CCTV 

Our school has an obligation to ensure the school environment is safe and secure, and fulfil our duty of care to students, 
staff and visitors.  The CCTV system assists our school to fulfil these obligations and to prevent and manage other 
inappropriate behaviour on school grounds. CCTV also provides enhanced capability to protect our school’s assets 
against vandalism and theft. 

Use of CCTV 

Consistent with our school’s obligations set out above, our school may use CCTV cameras to: 

https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/cctv-in-schools/policy
https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/cctv-in-schools/policy
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